Find your voice, and a whole lot more

SHBURTON Sings community choir will be part
A?f a massive concert at the Melbourne Town Hall
eaturing 400 singers from 40 nationalities.

With One Big Voice, on September 15, is an inspiring
celebration of songs and stories — and everyone’s welcome
to sing along! ;

Our Community Sings (Ashburton Sings) rehearses
at the Ashburton Baptist Church on Wednesdays,
followed by supper. There are no auditions and no singing
experience is necessary. New singers are always welcome.
Our Community Sings is led by enthusiastic conductor
and pianist extraordinaire, Kym Dillon.

"The choir is part of Creativity Australia’s With One Voice
choir program, which in just five years has grown from
one to 13 choirs in Victoria and New South Wales. Fach
week, people from all walks of life sing side by side. See
our notice under Music & Theatre Groups in the Bulletin’s
Community Notices.

The science of singing is proven to make you happier,
healthier and smarter, but the award-winning With
One Voice program also focuses on social inclusion and
wellbeing, providing a joyful place for people to find their
voice, friends and mentors, improve self-esteem, build
skills and employability. The choirs are fun and wed
love you to join us! To find out more please visit www.
creativityaustralia.org.au
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Ashburton Sings community choir members share their voices.

With One Big Voice is on Sunday, September 15, from
3-5.30pm, at the Melbourne Town Hall. Bookings: www.
wobv2013.eventbrite.com.au

Fun’s the aim for club

AMBERWELL Target Rifle Club aims to be
inclusive. Membership over the years has consisted
of husbands and wives, parents and their children.

“Our members come from a wide variety of occupations,
from professional to tradespeople,” club secretary Dianne
Robertson said. “The sport requires precision and accuracy,
but we are also a social group.”

The club has been in existence since 1917 at various
locations in the Canterbury and Surrey Hills area. It has
been at its present Robinson Rd, Surrey Hills, site since it
was constructed in 1957.

“We shoot 20m small bore on a Tuesday night and 10m
air rifle on a Thursday night,” Ms Robertson said. “The club
takes part in 10m air rifle pennant, 20m and 50m pennant
in the target rifle category. We also enter the various postal
competitions that the other target rifle clubs hold.

“No shooters licence is required to come and try and see
if the sport is to your liking,” Ms Robertson said. “Members
will give a brief safety talk before the visitor is permitted
onto the range.”

For more information, contact Ron on 9808 4416 or
email camberwelltrc@gmail.com

Camberwell Targt Rifle Club member lan Milt




